
HELPING OUR MEMBERS SUCCEED

MNAFEE’s mission is to promote, advocate for, and strengthen
parent education, Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE),

and early childhood programming in public schools.

PARENT TEMPLATE
Copy and paste letter into your email and replace items in [brackets] with appropriate information.

Dear Representative [Name],

Hello, My name is [Name], and I am a resident of [City]. Thank you for serving and representing

our community.

I am also a parent who attends and appreciates the Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE)

programs in the [School District] and want to thank you for supporting our littlest learners and

their parents during these unprecedented times. The support that ECFE offers to families in my

school district and throughout the state is essential and more relevant than ever before.

While attending ECFE classes, I have personally experienced [Share examples of positive impact

- 2-3 lines max].

I stand with our licensed teachers in asking for the allocation of funding to restore full-time

staff at MDE dedicated to the coordination of ECFE.

Let me know when you have time to talk further. Thank you again for supporting young families.

Sincerely,


